	The May 2020 meeting of the Pecatonica Public Library Board of Trustees was called to order at 10:02 a.m. on Tuesday, May 12th.Present were Librarian Bryant, Assistant Librarian Wiegert, and Trustees Arenson, Determan, Dirksen, Gulbrandsen, Lizer, Peterson and Smith. Minutes of March Meeting, Special March Meeting on March 16th, financial reports for March and April were reviewed and approved. Motion to approve was stated by Trustee Dirksen and seconded by Trustee Peterson. Motion carried with 6 ayes and 0 nays. 
Call to Public – None
Unfinished Business – None
New Business:
	Review/ Vote on Proposed Salaries. Trustee Arenson stated and Trustee Gulbrandsen seconded a motion to approve the increases recommended by Librarian Bryant. Motion carried with 6 ayes and 0 nays. (copy attached; note increases necessary in January 2021 to account for minimum wage law)
	Seats open in April 2021 election are Trustees Arenson and Gulbrandsen. Petitions will be due December 2020.
	Additional Signers for Bank Accounts. Board determined that three signers already authorized are sufficient. 
	5K Update. Race is set for Saturday of Labor Day weekend, virus permitting.
	Discuss/Vote on reopening Library. Librarian reported that some libraries are planning to open with restrictions such as limiting number of patrons in building, requiring masks and social distancing, limiting hours, etc. Others are planning “curb service” which would limit books, etc. available to those in the Library’s collection. Trustee Arenson moved and Trustee Gulbrandsen seconded a motion to initiate curbside service as soon as staff works out the details. Motion carried with 6 ayes and 0 nays. Board will revisit opening the library at the June meeting. 
Correspondence/ Communication:
	Rotary Grant. The Rotary International Foundation returns some monies to local districts through a grant process. The amount from the Foundation is matched by the local club. Our local club is applying for a grant focusing on youth literacy which is being written by Nord Swanstrom from the local club and Librarian Bryant. If approved, the grant will provide $2400.00, $1200.00 from the foundation and $1200.00 from local club. The next Board Meeting will be Tuesday, June 9th, 2020 @ 10 a.m.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned @ 10:40 a.m. Motion to adjourn stated by Trustee Lizer and seconded by Trustee Dirksen, carried with 6 ayes and 0 nays.
